
Putnam HGB Re-elections 2009 

 

Due to a belief that the election held on April 1, 2009 was influenced  

in an unfair manner, the Hall Governing Board has voted to hold a second  

election. This election is taking place Monday, April 6^th and Tuesday,  

April 7^th in the Van Zile Lobby from 4:40pm-6:40pm.  It will be run by  

the chair of the elections committee - Christie Coffman - and a third  

party observer: a Boyd HGB volunteer who is not running for a Putnam  

position. 

We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope that you will take the time  

to cast your ballot again. We want to uphold the integrity of Putnam  

Hall and hold elections in the fairest manner possible. Thank you for  

helping us to that end. If you have any questions, please direct them to  

Maggie Higgins Putnam ARLC at higgins6@ksu.edu. 

 

Greg Brown                                                    Maggie Higgins 

 

Putnam Hall President                                      Putnam ARLC 

 

gregb@ksu.edu                                               higgins6@ksu.edu 

 

 

President 

Greg Brown 

Vice President 

Rachel Scribner 

Secretary 

Amanda Ball 

Treasurer 

Christie Coffman 

Campus Representative 

Ellen Verhaeghe 

Publicity Chair 

Kevin Awe 

Historian 

Sarah Hambley 

Intramural Chair 

Allison Priddy 

Environmental Chair 

Nathan Pollock 

Technology Chair 

Hank Warketin 

Basement President 

Position Open 

1st Floor President 

Grace Kim & Audrey 
Vandergrift 

2nd Floor President 

Chad Brady 

3rd Floor President 

Chloe Winlaw 

4th Floor President 

Andrew Benyshek 

ARLC Advisor 

Maggie Higgins 

RA Liaison 

Lindsey Davignon 

 

         Hall Governing Board Minutes 

                                 April 5
th

, 2009 

 

 

Ryan Robinson, Tyler Perkins & Brian Zinke came to discuss their idea for 

an end-of-the-year Strong Complex mixer scheduled for Friday, May 1
st

  

 

The new 50-inch basement TV was ordered and will be coming in this week!  

 

The Blood drive will be held in the lobby Tuesday through Thursday 3-8pm 

Sign up at the front desk to help volunteer or give blood, or both!  

 

Open House is April 18
th

 the theme is “Shake your college groove thang!”  

 

Putnam Hall Constitution considerations: 

Article 7 Section D Clause 2, which states that residents running for President 

must attend 10 meetings prior to elections, was not suspended in a 7-

agreed, 0-opposed vote 

Article 7 Section A, which states that all candidates must be a current resident 

of Putnam Hall, was suspended  in a 6-agreed; 1-opposed vote.  

Article 7 Section D Clause 2, which states that residents running for an HGB 

position other than president must attend 3 meetings to be considered, 

was suspended in a 7-agreed; 0-opposed vote.  

 

HGB adjourned to a closed session to discuss a confidential matter involving 

the elections and, after deliberation, a motion was passed to hold a re-

election.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


